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Lower Athabasca Regional Plan Review Now Underway 
 The 10-year review of the LARP will evaluate the effectiveness of the plan 

The Alberta Land Stewardship Act requires a 10-year review for each regional plan for ongoing relevancy and 
effectiveness. The Land-Use Secretariat, on behalf of the Government of Alberta, launched the 10-year review of 
the Lower Athabasca Regional Plan (LARP) on August 26, 2022. 

A 10-year review does not amend, repeal, or replace the regional plan. The Lower Athabasca Regional Plan 
remains in effect. It continues to be implemented and provide strategic direction for the region. The 10-year 
review will result in a report from the Land Use Secretariat to the Minister on the ongoing relevancy and 
effectiveness of the regional plan. 

To gather information on the effectiveness of the LARP, the Government of Alberta has launched a public 
survey. Additionally, two 10-year review documents are available to provide more information: the background 
and overview report and the trends and growth outlook report.  
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https://www.alberta.ca/lower-athabasca-regional-plan-review-engagement.aspx
https://www.alberta.ca/lower-athabasca-regional-plan-review-engagement.aspx
https://open.alberta.ca/publications/lower-athabasca-regional-plan-10-year-review-background-overview
https://open.alberta.ca/publications/lower-athabasca-regional-plan-10-year-review-background-overview
https://open.alberta.ca/publications/lower-athabasca-regional-plan-10-year-review-trends-growth-outlook
mailto:warren@RMAlberta.com
mailto:wyatt@RMAlberta.com

